
The Watauga Valley Art League welcomes all who wish to visit us during our educational and instructive
monthly gatherings.  Be Happy and paint more!

 
WVAL artists' artwork may be seen at www.wataugavalleyartleague.com. For more information about the

Watauga Valley Art League please contact Judy Donley, 423 547-9707  or email us
WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com

*** Dues for 2018: $33 per person ($45 per couple and $18 for students) ***
Mail to: Watauga Valley Art League, PO Box 2177, Johnson City, TN 37605

***For your convenience, all forms and applications are in PDF Format
and can be downloaded and printed from www.WataugaValleyArtLeague.com***

Mark your calendars for  2018

Monday, September 3.....WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe
Sunday, September 9.....WVAL General Membership Meeting Sycamore Shoals
                                         TNWS Reception and Art Tour
Monday, October 8, 11:30 am.....WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe
Sunday, October 14, 1:30 pm.....WVAL General Membership Meeting Sycamore Shoals
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The WVAL Meeting on September 9th will also be a reception for the Tennessee Watercolor Society
Traveling Show of 30 paintings from the state wide exhibition with a guided tour for members and
visitors.  Allison Parker, a well known area painter and teacher, will give a drawing tip following the
show tour. 

 Bring a pencil and paper.

TnWS is  providing cookies for the reception and WVAL the punch, so there is no need to bring 
refreshments as usual.
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